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Dear Esteemed Committee, The NSW Government should not accept the Disability Royal Commission 
recommendation to phase out and end special education schools. As a parent wife a child with disabilities, we 
should have the choice and control to decide where our child is schooled. These special education centres are 
a God send and cannot be replaced. Our child thrives in this environment and I cannot see it happening in 
whatever the Commission believes would replace special education schools. Respectfully submitted, 


